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RECENT ACCEPTANCES

Finished high school? No idea what to do next? It's not too late to further your education 
in the US starting August this year! Sign up before July 1st and we can guarantee a spot. 
Earn a US high school degree, or even embark upon a college education. It's all 
possible!  Our last-minute placement option will help you make your American study 
dreams come true. Due to our extensive network and the outstanding 
performance of many former clients at quality high 
schools and colleges, we can guarantee a spot at one of 
the hundreds of schools throughout the US. 
Moreover, you'll enjoy flexible admissions requirements 
(e.g. SAT and ACT waivers) and there are still good 
scholarship opportunities on offer. Live on campus or 
with a host family on the same budget as in Europe! 
Check out the website for more info and make sure to 
sign up BEFORE JULY 1st!! 

    >>   www.ustudy.eu/last-minute-gap-year   << 

Last Minute Gap Year!
June 2017

Make sure to follow us @ustudy.eu to stay up to date on all 
our ins and outs.

We're on Instagram now!

September 30 
October 1

July 7

Go USA Education Fair

Summer Holiday

www.ustudy.eu/eng/fairs

*** 

ATTENTION 

Office closed during the summer holidays 

July 15th through September 1st  

***

UPCOMING 

EVENTS

WHAT'S NEXT?

Esmée Peet, a four-time All-American Dutch 
Field Hockey Player at the University of 
Delaware, was awarded the prestigious Mary 
Ann Hitchens Award. This award is presented to
an outstanding senior student-athlete “who has
exhibited the qualities of hard work, dedication, 
leadership, fairness and striving for excellence.”

@USTUDY.EU

WWW.USTUDY.EU

G a p  Y e a r
GUTS Pre-Departure 

Event
more info: www.ihaveguts.com
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UStudy is growing! We have proudly expanded the team with two new communication 
specialists! 
Ruben Nederpel (ruben@ustudy.nl) is our brand-new Events & Relations 
Manager. He will be in charge of our annual Go USA Education Fairs 
and focus on relationship management with our different stakeholders, 
such as  alumni and counselors, as well as with (prospective) sponsors and 
partners around the world.  

We welcome two new team members!
May 2017

In addition to our regular test prep workshops, we now also offer a special Math Prep 
Workshop for the ACT and SAT. 
This workshop is specifically designed to help students understand and prepare for the 
math sections of the SAT and ACT. Are you an alfa student who also wants to score high 
on the math sections of the SAT and ACT? Then this workshop is for you! 
More info: www.ustudy.eu/prepworkshops  

NEW: Our Math Prep Workshop for ACT 
and SAT!  SAT Workshop

June 18

June 4 & 22

June 8

September 30 
October 1

June 4

ACT Workshop

TOEFL Workshop

Go USA Education Fair

Go USA Field Hockey 
Showcase

www.ustudy.eu/eng/fairs

more info: www.ihaveguts.com

UPCOMING 

EVENTS

WWW.USTUDY.EU @USTUDY.EU

Maggie DiGaudio (maggie@ustudy.nl) has started as our Marketing & 
Communication Manager. She will oversee our social media channels, 
websites, and marketing portfolio. She will also set up seminars at our 
office with US schools that are visiting the Netherlands. 

WHAT'S NEXT?
Bregje Smits, a recent graduate from Manhattanville 
College, received the Female Athlete of the Year award 
for her leading role in the field hockey team! She will 
continue her graduate studies at Boston University. Way
to go Bregje! 

Joosje Duk, graduate of New York University, 
impressed at several international film festivals with her
film "Night" which she wrote and directed herself - 
winning awards for Best Cast and Best Script at Trinity 
Film Festival in Connecticut! 
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RECENT PLACEMENTSWANTED!

UStudy has branched out to open its second office outside the Netherlands – in the 
United Kingdom! 
UStudy staff will hold regular meetings with local students and their families from this 
new satellite office. We are excited to be expanding our services to another European 
location and helping individuals located in the UK to fulfil their dreams of studying in the 
US! 

UStudy Opens Office In The UK
April 2017

Registration is free! Come along and meet representatives from a variety of American 
schools and listen to expert presentations about education in the US from a Dutch 
perspective. 
Are you interested in a gap semester or year? Would you like to complete your 
bachelor’s degree in the US? Are you a talented student-athlete and would love to 
improve your skills in your sport while achieving your academic goals at the same time? 
Then find out more about your options in the US by visiting the fair. 

When & Where 
Saturday September 30 at Gemeentelijk Gymnasium Hilversum  
Sunday October 1 at the American International School of Rotterdam 
More Information: www.ustudy.eu/eng/fairs  

Visitor registration for the 2017 Go USA 
Education Fairs is now OPEN!  

SAT Workshop
May 7 & 25

May 9

May 11 & June 4

May 21 & June 8

May 23

June 4

Indiana University
US school visit: 

ACT Workshop

TOEFL Workshop

Northwest Missouri 
State University

GUTS Field Hockey 
Showcase

US school visit: 

more info: www.ihaveguts.com

UPCOMING 

EVENTS

WWW.USTUDY.EU

@USTUDY.EU

We are looking for alumni who would like 
to represent their alma mater at our Go 
USA Education Fairs: 
- Share your stories & adventures
- Help prospective students achieve           
   their dream of studying in the US 
- Get a small compensation 
For more info email: rachelle@ustudy.nl


